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August 29, 2016


Via electronic filing

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250
(360) 664-1160

[bookmark: _GoBack]Re:	DOCKET NO. UT-160927 - UNIVERSAL SERVICE COMMUNICATIONS PROGRAM – Petition for eligibility of Inland Telephone Company to receive support - Public

Dear Mr. King:

	Pursuant to WAC 480-123-110, Inland Telephone Company (“Company”) has submitted to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) its petition for eligibility to receive program support from the State Universal Service Communications Program.  Upon Commission staff review, it was found that Exhibit 2 and Exhibit 4 required revision.  Enclosed are the revised Replacement – Public Versions of Exhibit 2 and Exhibit 4 for inclusion with the Company’s petition in Docket No. UT-160927.

	If you should have any questions or need further information, please call me at (509) 649-2211.


							Sincerely,

				
							James K. Brooks
                                                                  Treasurer/Controller
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